March 2015
The Honorable Fred Upton, MC

2183 Rayburn House Office Building

Washington, D.C.  20515
Dear Representative Upton,

This year Child Nutrition Programs are up for their five-year renewal.  Robust Child Nutrition Programs are essential, because childhood is the most vulnerable stage of one’s life.  Inadequate nutrition during childhood can cause permanent or long-term harm to a person’s health as well as his/her ability to do well in school and become a productive member of society.

The programs up for renewal include school lunch and breakfast, WIC, and others.  A large number of students in area schools benefit from school feeding programs, and WIC is a lifeline to many area families with young children.  So, these federal programs do much to support needy families right here in your district.
As a Christian, I take very seriously Jesus’ words, “I was hungry, and you gave me something to eat” (Matthew 25:35). All members of our society have a responsibility to care for those who are hungry, especially the children.    

So, I urge you to protect Child Nutrition Programs from cuts and harmful policy changes and to improve children’s access to these programs without cutting other safety-net programs.

Your constituent,
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Upton

